
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

In 2001, Babe Ruth League, Inc. established a college scholarship program to provide financial 
assistance to former Cal Ripken Baseball, Babe Ruth Baseball and Babe Ruth Softball players 
looking to further their education beyond high school. 

 

In order to be considered for a Babe Ruth League, Inc. scholarship, you must meet the 
following criteria: 

 

 You must have participated in a Cal Ripken Baseball, Babe Ruth Baseball or Babe Ruth 
Softball League anytime during the ages of 4-18. 

 You must be a U.S. citizen or permanent resident. 

 You must be a high school senior or college student at the time of application. 

 You must complete an application to be submitted to Babe Ruth League, Inc., along 
with a copy of your high school transcript, a letter of recommendation is optional, by 
July 31st of each year. Such application requires a 100-word essay detailing how playing 
in the Babe Ruth program has affected your life. 

 

Scholarships will be awarded based on an applicant’s high school academic achievement, 
participating activities, community involvement and on the contents of the essay. 

 

The scholarship is a one-time award of $1,000 and cannot be combined with any other Babe 
Ruth League sponsored scholarship. 

 

Babe Ruth League employees and their immediate families are not eligible to qualify for any 
Babe Ruth League sponsored scholarship. 

 

The scholarship award is sent in the Fall to the recipient upon verification (a copy of a tuition 
bill or first semester schedule). 

 

Any Questions – Contact Babe Ruth Headquarters 
1670 White Horse-Mercerville Road 
Hamilton, New Jersey 08619 
(609) 695-1434 


